
From: Mingxia Xi   

Sent: Friday, May 9, 2025 2:28 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: D01-02017 and D02-20032 (10 storys) 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

As residents of the Richmond Hill community, we strongly oppose the proposal to 

construct a 10-storey high-density residential building at 11 Harries Avenue. 

Public facilities in our area are already insufficient. Our community's roads, schools, and 

recreational spaces are reaching their limits. Adding further population density under 

these circumstances would place additional strain on existing infrastructure and 

significantly impact the quality of life and living environment for current residents. 

We sincerely urge the relevant authorities to fully consider the concerns of the residents 

and the carrying capacity of the community. Please make a prudent decision to avoid 

negatively affecting the sustainable development of our neighborhood. 

Sincerely, 

Residents of Richmond Hill 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

